
From:  Grant Logan <grantlogan@bigpond.com> 
To: Michael Buckley <michael.buckley@planning.nsw.gov.au> 
CC: <assessments@planning.nsw.gov.au> 
Date:  1/12/2010 11:00 am 
Subject:  Online Submission from Grant Logan (support) 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
I am most concerned that the car park entrance has been (as I understand it) modified so that the only 
entry/exit is off Dalgety Road/Towns Place. I would have thought, from a traffic flow perspective, this 
would be better located directly off Hickson Rd. Obviously living in Dalgety Rd we would be impacted by 
the increased traffic. However, it will also be detrimental to traffic flow in the surrounding streets - 
particularly Argyle and Kent Streets. 
 
 
Name: Grant Logan 
 
Address: 
14 Dalgety Road 
 
Millers Point 
 
 
IP Address: outa.ce.com.au - 203.23.60.6 
 
Submission for Job: #3920 MP10_0048 - Headland Park and Northern Cove - Main Works 
https://majorprojects.onhiive.com/index.pl?action=view_job&id=3920 
 
Site: #188 Barangaroo (formerly East Darling Harbour) 
https://majorprojects.onhiive.com/index.pl?action=view_site&id=188 
 


